
PATRICK INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

This month, we will officially 
welcome summer, celebrate 
graduations, and honor fathers on 
Father’s Day. It is also a time to 
prepare for PCS season and the 
moves many will be facing. We 
know all too well the stress and 
anxiety that come with moving. 
One of our goals is to help families 
feel a sense of community and to 

understand their new community, the place they will call home. 
Hunt Military Communities offers a host of information aimed at 
making the transition seamless, as well as programs addressing 
deployment, family crisis, and special services. The Hunt Heart 
Program is designed to help our families when they need it 
most. If you are not familiar with this program, I invite you to 
visit your community website or huntmilitarycommunities.com 
to learn about these special services. Additionally, each 
community has a Resource Guide listed under Resident Services 
that will help to acclimate our families to some of the many 
services your specific community offers. Thank you for choosing 
to make your home at a Hunt Military Community, and I wish 
you a safe and healthy start to summer and PCS season.  

 

Best, 

 

 

 

John Ehle 

President 

Hunt Military Communities 

Our President’s Message 

JUNE 2021 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Have you thought about starting your own 

business?   

Would you like to earn up to $1200 for one 

weekend of work per month? 

Do you enjoy working with children? 

Become a Family Child Care Provider… 

The 45th Force Support Squadron has a 

Community Child Care Coordinator to help you get started!    

 Call Amy Doolittle, Community Child Care Coordinator, at 321-494-2233 to 

learn more. 

* Unlicensed Family Child Care (FCC) Homes Are Not Authorized in Military 

Housing Communities  

Air Force requires any individuals caring for other families’ children for a 

total of more than 10 hours a week on a regular basis to be licensed to 

provide child care 

JUNE EVENTS: *Current Residents only*  
Community Yard Sale!  On & Off Base Housing 

 When:  June 11th, 12th & 13th 

 Time: 0800-1500 

 Location:  Pelican Coast, Oceanside & River’s Edge 

No Sign-up required!  Set up in front of your home during the 
designated dates/time and sell, sell, sell! 

Facebook Contest:  See online posts for details. 

  June 4th:  Pet of the Month Contest Starts 

  June 10th:  Father’s Day Raffle Begins 

  June 22nd:  Yard of the Month Contest Starts 

We have some great raffle prizes including fishing 
gear, tool sets, Gift Certificate for ChickenShack A1A, 
Outdoor wireless speaker, BBQ sets & More!!! 

Follow Patrick Family Housing on Facebook to enter! 

COMMUNITY SPOTLIGHT 

Maintenance Tip of the Month….It’s that time 

of year for Hurricanes!  Are you prepared? 

DO NOT TAPE OR BOARD UP WINDOWS  

PLEASE STORE ALL FLY AWAY ITEMS IN THE 

GARAGE i.e. PLAY SETS, COOLERS, GARBAGE 

CANS, SWINGS, TRAMPOLINES, ETC.   

Important phone numbers to remember: 

PAFB Evacuation Hotline-321-494-4636  

Security Forces Phone Number -321-494-2008  

 


